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Ms. Carol Julius, President 
Mobile Manor, Inc. 
150 Lantern Lane 
North Ft. Myers, Florida 33917-6515 

Re: Docket No. 980679-WU - Initiation of show cause proceedings against Mobile 
Manor, Inc. in Lee County for violation of Rule 25-30.110(3), F.A.C., Annual 
Report. 

Dear Ms. Julius: 

By letter dated August 10, 1998, StaEAttomey Cleveland Ferguson advised Mobile Manor, 
Inc. (utility), that the penalty in the amount of $5,202 proposed by Order No. PSC-98-0991-SC-WU 
was due and owing. The Commission, through that Order dated July 20, 1998, required the utility 
to show cause, in writing, within twenty days of the date of that Order why the utility should not 
remit a penalty in the amount of $5,202 for its failure to timely file annual reports for 1994, 1996 
and 1997. The penalty was calculated as follows: 

YEAR 

1994 

1996 

1997 

TIME ELAPSED PENALTY FEES 

1,187 days (@ $3/day) $3,561 

456 days (@ $3/day) $ 1,368 

91 days (@ $3/day) $273 
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Therefore, please submit payment in the amount of $5,202 payable to the Florida Public 
Service Commission. Payment should be mailed with a copy of this letter by October 1 1, 1999, to 
the Division of Administration, Bureau of Fiscal Services, Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 
Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida, 32399-0850, Attention: Evelyn Sewell. 

If payment is not received by October 1 1, 1999, the Commission will refer this matter to the 
Comptroller's Office for further collection efforts. If you have any questions, please contact me at 
(850) 413-6234. 

Sincerely, 

Ralph R. Jaeger 
Senior Attorney 
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cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Daniel, Hines) 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Division of Administration (Sewell) 
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